
     
     

 
          

 
   

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Comments on the Joint Strategic Plan 
Date: Monday, March 22, 2010 6:04:02 PM 

Victoria Espinel 
Intellectual Property Enforcement Coordinator 
Office of Management and Budget 
Executive Office of the President 
Filed via email 

Dear Ms. Espinel: 

1) Current copyright laws are very bad.  I believe that for books and music, they 
should be for only five years plus the life of the author.  Let's get the art into 
the hands of the people. 

2) Any enforcement of copyright law should demand proof of actual loss.  For 
example, a copyright holder who allows the work to go out of print should lose all 
right to reimbursement from a pirate. 

Sincerely yours, 

Russell Moon 
Four Oaks, North Carolina 
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